From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 7:42 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;

Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

**Subject:** IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First\_Name:

Andi

Last\_Name : MacLeod

E-mail:

Phone:

## eComment:

My name is Kristin (Andi) MacLeod, I've been a Solana Beach resident for 36 years, and have seen a lot of changes in that time that are important to address as districts with similar interests. I understand the current district lines were drawn to serve the needs of past Supervisors--it is time the districts are drawn to serve the needs of its residents. I feel strongly that the boundaries of my district (3) and districts 2 and 5 should be redrawn to better represent the true communities of interest in the north county and strengthen their representation in the county. For instance, I believe that Solana Beach and the rest of the north county cities from Del Mar to Carlsbad should become one district. We share the same concerns (San Onofre decommissioning, coastal erosion and pollution, preservation of natural spaces, the rail line along the coast, housing sprawl and traffic congestion along the 1-5 corridor. Likewise, Oceanside, Vista, San Marcos and Escondido would be better served as one district, sharing as they do transportation issues along the 78 highway corridor, diversity, ecological concerns, population density and their own emerging urban sprawl. Specifically, all of Escondido should be in that district, not separated as they have been for too many years. Just as it's important to me for Solana Beach to be placed in a district that serves its needs, it's vital that other districts similarly reflect their communities of interest. We're not only residents of parts of San Diego County, we're also residents of the whole. When each district has its best way to advocate and elect its supervisor, the whole county benefits. I trust you, the committee, to do the right thing for all San Diego County residents.

Submit : Submit AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent:	Tuesday, August 31, 2021 7:42 PM
То:	Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole
Subject:	IRC eComment
	n new form based mail from
nttps://www.san	diegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.
Values:	
First_Name : Andi	
Last_Name : MacLeod	
E-mail :	

## eComment:

Phone:

From:

My name is Kristin (Andi) MacLeod, I've been a Solana Beach resident for 36 years, and have seen a lot of changes in that time that are important to address as districts with similar interests. I understand the current district lines were drawn to serve the needs of past Supervisors--it is time the districts are drawn to serve the needs of its residents. I feel strongly that the boundaries of my district (3) and districts 2 and 5 should be redrawn to better represent the true communities of interest in the north county and strengthen their representation in the county. For instance, I believe that Solana Beach and the rest of the north county cities from Del Mar to Carlsbad should become one district. We share the same concerns (San Onofre decommissioning, coastal erosion and pollution, preservation of natural spaces, the rail line along the coast, housing sprawl and traffic congestion along the 1-5 corridor. Likewise, Oceanside, Vista, San Marcos and Escondido would be better served as one district, sharing as they do transportation issues along the 78 highway corridor, diversity, ecological concerns, population density and their own emerging urban sprawl. Specifically, all of Escondido should be in that district, not separated as they have been for too many years. Just as it's important to me for Solana Beach to be placed in a district that serves its needs, it's vital that other districts similarly reflect their communities of interest. We're not only residents of parts of San Diego County, we're also residents of the whole. When each district has its best way to advocate and elect its supervisor, the whole county benefits. I trust you, the committee, to do the right thing for all San Diego County residents.

Submit : Submit